
 

 

                 Ash Class Topic Planning- 

Term 2.          

 

 

 

Where       

Where in the World?-Antarctic Adventures.  

 

Mathematics 

Place Value will start the term and the focus will be on 

solving problems with odd and even numbers, we will 

look at ways to use place value to add and subtract two 

two digit numbers and begin to use a number line to 

count on in tens and ones. 

We have started to use TT Rock Stars and this will give 

the children lots of practise using their times tables for 

multiplication and division, this can then be linked to 

solving problems. 

 

 

 

Literacy: 

In Literacy we will be using stories linked to penguins to 

create a means to retell and create our own stories. We will 

use the story Lost and Found and think of ways to describe 

this amazing part of our World. In skills work we will learn 

all about how to write a set of instructions, using bossy 

words and time phrases, we will create instructions for a 

perfect friend and think of ways to describe how to make a 

range of crafts for Christmas. 

 

 

PSHE This is linked to 

friendship and will lead 

into Anti-Bullying week, 

giving the children the 

chance to think about 

being the best friend they 

can be and how to solve 

problems linked to falling 

out. We will work with 

children in the different 

classes to complete tasks. 

D&T/Art   

The Antarctic colours will be the inspiration for 

our art work, colour mixing to create landscapes 

will lead to silhouette pictures and images of 

animals. We are using penguins as a source of 

information and will use this to create 

observational drawings and  paintings.  

 

P.E. 

Our work with 

the sports 

coach will 

begin to focus 

on team games 

and skills. 

Computing 

 We will start by reflecting on what we have learnt about 

keeping safe online and adding to this information by 

applying these skills to all of our learning. 

 

Geography 

We will use our geography skills 

to use, plan and create maps and 

plans. We will look at how a key 

can be used to add information as 

well as following compass 

directions to find hidden 

creatures. 

 

Music 

Music lessons will 

continue with Mrs 

Lawrence. 

 

Science 

This term we will think 

about our world and the 

plants and creatures that 

live in it. We will discover 

different habitats and what 

can live there and why?  

We will learn about food 

chains and the ways 

animals survive and thrive. 

History   

We will be learning about 

the explorers who have 

discovered all of 

Antarctica’s secrets, 

Captain Scott and Sir 

Ranulph Fienes. 

Religious Education 

Christmas will be the 

main focus of our RE 

work this term as we 

look forward to this 

special time of the 

year. We will retell the 

story from different 

perspectives and talk 

about why this is an 

important time of the 

year. 

French 

French lessons will 

continue with Mrs 

Sturm.  


